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 Title:  Need  to  expedite  the  widening  of  NH-63  from  Hubli  to  Hospet.

 SHRI  KARADI  SANGANNA  AMARAPPA  (KOPPAL):  Sir,  thank  you  for  giving  me  the  time  to  speak  on  this  important  topic.  On  inquiring  with  NHAI
 Officers,  it  is  informed  that  Land  Acquisition  for  widening  of  NH-63  from  Hubli  to  Hospet  section  is  under  progress.  Regarding  construction  activities
 of  NH-63  on  EPC  mode,  tendering  process  is  yet  to  be  finalized.  This  road  is  very  important  as  it  is  passing  through  4  districts.  We  have  very  big
 industries  along  the  road  and  the  traffic  is  very  dense  on  this  road.  No  fresh  works  are  allowed  on  NH-63  as  it  is  going  to  be  taken  over  by  NHAI.
 Therefore,  I  request  the  government  to  eliminate  the  problems  and  pursue  the  work  as  soon  as  possible.


